
 

 

 

SUMMER 2015 WEEK 9 

WB: Monday 15th June 2015 

 

House Points 
 

Totals so far this term 
 

Ruby   178  points 

Sapphire    181 points 

Emerald    180  points 

Amber   171  points 

 

Your Weekly 

NOTICES AND REMINDERS 

 Bag2School collection is booked for Monday 13th July. Bags and details coming home soon. 

 Bikeability next week. Children can leave their bikes at school if they wish. 

UNIFORM ORDERS 

Just a reminder that any uniform orders should be with the office by Friday 26th June. If any of our new 

families joining us in September would like to check sizes etc we have some items in stock so do contact 

the office. 

MUSIC TUITION 

Suzanne Davies has three more music lessons this term and these are scheduled for Mon 22nd June, 

Fri 3rd July and Fri 10th July.  Good luck to our pupils who will be taking their violin exams. 

INFANT TRIP TO COMBE MARTIN DINOSAUR & WILDLIFE PARK 

As part of their work on dinosaurs the infants will be joining Bishops Nympton school next week on a trip 

to Combe Martin. Letters have been sent home  -  if you would like the school to provide a packed lunch 

(choice of ham or cheese sandwich) and have not already returned the permission slip could you please 

contact the office on Monday. Many thanks. 

MOVE-UP DAY 2/ YEAR 6 TRANSITION TO SMCC 

Tuesday 30th June is our next move-up day. We will follow the same procedure as before with children 

moving into their new year groups for the day and our new reception intake joining us.  A reminder that 

parents of year 6 children are responsible for their transport to and from SMCC. Year 6 parents should 

have received an email from SMCC with a detailed itinerary for the day  -  if you have not please contact 

the office. 

A BUSY WEEK! 

Another busy school week. Sports Day was a great success, with the weather being kind to us and a 

great turn-out from families  -  we hope everyone enjoyed themselves and well done to all the children 

for their fantastic efforts. We also had Open Afternoon which was again well attended. Finally, on Friday 

Years 5 & 6 attended Oceanfest  -  more on that next week. The coming weeks are no less busy with 

various trips and activities so do look out for lots of letters coming home. 

SCHOOL FETE 

We are beginning to prepare for our leavers event and fete. A request from the PTFA for draw prizes for 

the raffle; these can be given to PTFA  members or sent in to the office.  

EAST ANSTEY VILLAGE FETE 

This was a great success and really well attended, raising over £1000. Thanks to everyone who helped 

out on and before the day. 
 

FUTURE DATES & EVENTS 
 

Mon 22nd Jun   Fire Service Talks 

Tue 23 Jun   Bikeability Day 1 

Wed 24 Jun   Infant Trip to Combe Martin Dinosaur and Wildlife Park 

    Pre-school Group Photo 

Fri 26 Jun   Bikeability Day 2 

Tue 30 Jun   Move-Up Day 2/Year 6 transition day at SMCC 

Wed 1 Jul   Junior Trip to Rosemoor RHS Gardens 

Mon 6 Jul   Parents Eve 1 

Fri 10 Jul   KS2 Music Festival at Swimbridge 

Mon 13 Jul   Parents Eve 2 

    Bag2School collection 

Tue 21 Jul   Leavers Assembly and Summer Fete 

Wed 22 Jul   Last Day of Term 

Website: www.east-anstey-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Summer Term Achievers 
 

Congratulations to  

 
Amber House 

 
 

for their success at  
 

Sports Day 

    

THE LONDON REPORT 

The inaugural trip to London for the year 6s was a fantastic success. On disembarking at Paddington and after a brief hello to Paddington Bear the  

adventure began. The group took in as many of London’s sights, sounds and smells as possible in two days. Lunch was eaten at Hyde Park and then it 

was straight on to Drury Lane for a matinee performance of Charlie and the Chocolate Factory. The urban experience continued with a wander around the 

Apple Market in Covent Garden, soaking up the atmosphere and the variety of street performances there. After a fuel stop at Pizza Express the group then 

took in the lights and sights of night-time London in China Town before travelling on the London Underground back to the hostel. 

The second day started with a bang with a flight on the London Eye and a panoramic view of all our capital city has to offer. Sightseeing followed with the 

Palace of Westminster, lunch in St James Park, and a wander along The Mall to Buckingham Palace. The children then took charge of navigation using 

maps and phones to get to The Natural History Museum and The Science Museum.  

Then it was time to really experience the busyness of commuter London with the journey back from Exhibition Road to Paddington station for the train 

home. The children had great fun, were sensible and mature throughout and hopefully agree that it was an amazing experience for all.  

WELL DONE EVERYONE! 


